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Greetings from Romania! 
Last Saturday our SES (Shimjung Education System) members have met in the Peace Center 
Bucharest to help organize Divine Principle workshop. In this manner we could create a beautiful 
atmosphere where we could receive 6 new guests. The workshop provided us with an opportunity 
to introduce them to the New Truth and to give them True Love. Guests are always surprised to 
meet our beautiful and joyful members which reminds us that we are living in a bubble of love. One 
guest who is regularly visiting us said that we are people of light shining from a world of darkness.  
We are so grateful to True Parents for allowing us do God’s work. With every lecture, every seminar 
and workshop we become more united and empowered into restoring humanity! 
 

 

 
 
Kamsahamnida! 
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